CROSSLAND JUNIOR-SENIOR HIGH SCHOOL

May 22, 196h

Dear Students:

I wish to express my sincere appreciation to each of you for the excellent job you did in the orientation of the junior high school students.

The contribution of each of you to the program, and your conducting tours of the building, made the visit of our incoming tenth graders interesting, informative, and entertaining. I feel sure your friendly welcome has made them look forward to coming to Crossland next year.

Please accept my thanks for your cooperation and for a job well done.

Simprely,

John V. Hrezo, Principal

Jessie Morrison, Guidence Counselor